
Forest School Autumn 2: What the Dickens! 

 
 

Autumn and Bonfire 
Night 
Notice how the woods 
has changed… 
Recap fire safety! 
Sing Crimson Leaves 
Read children an 
interactive autumn 
poem.  
Children go off and 
collect words for their 
own Autumn poem.  
They write their poem 
round the fire. 
Younger children work 
with LO they try 
scratching a word into a 
leaf and then reveal 
their word by holding 
the leaf in their hands. 
Record children’s poems 
onto ipad. 
 
Activities: 
Making Sparklers with 
Ribbon, sticks and pipe 
cleaners. 
Making Firework 
sculptures with leaves 
and sticks 
 
Hot Choc 
Children perform their 
poems/if wet and cold 
we could read these 
back in the classroom 
 
 

Wild Food and 
Hibernation 
Read A Little Bit of 
Winter/Wide Awake 
Hedgehog/It was a Cold, 
Dark Night 
 

 Make hedgehog homes 
(piles of leaves) JP 

 Bird feeder kebabs LO 

 Animals of the 
woodland 
orienteering? JP 

 Write your own 
hibernation story  

 
Reflection: As the woods 
goes to sleep how can 
we help to protect it so 
that spring will come?. 
 

Into the Woods 
 
The Wild Woods of the 
woods. Raking up leaves 
to keep the Wild Peoples 
home tidy. 
Making faces in the trees 

Diwali 
Retell the story of Diwali 
using puppets.  
 

 Leaf Rangoli patterns 
LO 

 Rafts with tealights LO 

 Cooking Indian 
flatbreads on the fire 
JP 

 Make a stick 
storyboard of the 
Diwali story and 
retelling story pie 
corbett style LO 

 
Reflection: Chn sit 
around the fire and 
make a Diwali wish? 
Paper bag lanterns 
 
 
 

Stickman 
 
Making the Stickman 
Family and Family Tree. 
 
Read Story. 
Make stick people. 
Make the family tree. 
 
 

Winter Wonderland 
 
Making tree decorations. 
 

 Pom pom pinecones 
JP 

Wooden disc decoration 
use palm drill to drill 
hole  
 
Read the story of Odin. 
 
Children make 
traditional decorations 
to bring greenery into 
the home… 
 

 Make stick stars JP 

 Christmas wreaths LO 
 

CINEMA AFTERNOON! 
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